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Over the last couple of months our social hall has had a make over.  We want to thank Bruce Russell (who hand crafted 

our new altar inside of the church) and Art Childs who took on this project.  We also want to thank their wives, Beth 

Russell and Donna Childs who were the painters of the social hall.  Below are pictures of the make over. 

Bruce 

Russell 

 

 

Art 

Childs 

 

 

New sugar, 

tea and 

creamers 

holder. 

 New area 

for cleaning off 

plates before they 

go to the kitchen 

dishwasher.  



Debbie Niznik wants to 

thank all of you for bring-

ing in your Sunday coupon 

flyers each week.  Debbie 

has been on a mission to 

get as many free or next to free items for our 

“Clean Kids” Back Pack Program and she 

needs your help.  If you receive the Sunday 

newspaper, and you just throw out the      

Sunday coupon    flyers or you just cut out a 

few coupons and throw the rest of the flyer 

away, STOP and bring the flyers and put 

them in the second plastic bin drawer labeled 

Sunday Coupon Flyers inside of the church.        

Thank you. 

The YMS of R Men’s Group will be taking a    

summer break until the fall and will resume at 

that time. 

 

YMS of  R  Men’s Group  
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     St . Paul Choir  

We have a fantastic, spirited choir here at  

St. Paul’s, under the direction of Charley 

Stoykovich. We are still looking for sing-

ers for our Saturday and Sunday Masses.  

Anyone interested in joining the choir 

can meet here at the church on Tuesdays 

at 4:00pm for practice. 

Schools will be back in session this month, and we want to help our sponsored school,  Beverly Shores Elementary 

School located in Leesburg, FL.  Valda Niznik is the Principal of this school.  Below is the school supply list.  If you can 

help out by donating any of the items on the list, it will be greatly appreciated.  There is a plastic tub inside of the church 

for your donations which can be brought in at the weekend Masses.  Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Supply List  

 16 or 24 ct crayons 

 Pencil Boxes 

 Washable markers 

 Pencils  #2 size 

 Colored pencils 

 1-Subject spiral notebooks 

 Composition notebooks 

 Wide ruled notebook paper 

 Pack of eraser caps 

 Large pink erasers 

 Child scissors—blunt tips 

 Bottle hand sanitizer—small bottles 

 Disinfectant wipes (Clorox or Lysol) 

 Baby wipes 

 Paper plates 

 Handheld pencil sharpener 

 Highlighters (any color) 

 Ziploc bags: gallon, quart or snack size 

 Folders with Pockets & Prongs (red-blue-green-

purple-yellow-orange) 

 Three-hole zippered pencil pouch 

 Glue sticks 

 Dry erase markers 

 Ink pens (blue-black-red) 

 Box of tissues 

 1/2” or 1” or 2”   3-ring binders 

 Ream of copy paper 

 Backpacks (no wheels) 

 UNIFORMS:  Pants or shorts: Khaki-Navy-Black 

 Plain Polo style tops: Red-White-Navy Blue 

Sunday Coupon Flyers  
 



 

 

 

 

 

Father Mark’s bible study class 

meets every Thursday morning at 

10:00am here at St. Paul’s social 

hall.  This ongoing class is for     

everyone interested in finding out 

more about their faith. Father Mark 

brings us many pearls of Scripture 

each week and whether you are a 

first time bible reader or an astute 

learned scriptural connoisseur, 

there’s something special in the 

Word of God for everyone. You are 

encouraged to bring a friend. 

 

 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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Golf  League   

 Backpack   
Program 

Our mainstay charitable program    

provides local homeless school      

children with personal care/hygiene 

items all year round. Please drop off 

items anytime on the rectory porch or 

at church on Sundays in the bins at 

the back of the church.   

Our church golf league meets each 

Tuesday of every month at 8:30am 

at Spruce Creek Del Webb in Sum-

merfield. Golfers are paired into 

groups of 4 players in scramble  

format.  If any men or women are 

interested in joining our fun league, 

please contact Susan Hilt at         

352-307-2129. Bring your friends.  

All are welcome.  Sign up sheets 

will be posted in the social hall. 

 

   7th  Ray & Shelley Murphy 

14th  James & Christine Kurlapski 

15th  Dave & Betty Hicks 

18th  Joe & Ann Murray 

19th  Tom & Cathy Bluemling            

 Gail & Kathy Lazenby 

21st   Rich & Pat Mason                                  

 John & Bette McGuire 

22nd  Clyde & Joanne Caiazza 

27th  Tony & Ann Marie Cipriano 

28th  Richard & Carol Andrews

 George & Marilyn Clark 

30th  Don & Mary Klein                      

 John & Jean Rykaczewski 

31st  Steve & Jenny Robinson 

    

 * Members: if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

  1st  Barb Schenkel      

2nd  Bob Rezzonico                           

 Mellissa Velasquez                                                                                                      

  6th  Mary Ricucci                                               

  7th  Cathie Smith                                                                        

  8th  Wally Brosig 

  9th  John Enot 

11th  JoAnne Caiazza                   

 Terry Grimes 

12th  Deacon Angelo Pierro 

13th  AnneMarie Prioriello 

17th  Marianne Lang                                 

 Ruth Sarnowski 

22nd Bill Derkowski                    

 John Gagliano                    

24th  Joe Murray                                

25th   Kathy Thorpe                     

 Clara Smith                                

 Barry Stein                               

26th  Frank Carbone                          

 Nancy Charlebois              

 Jack Davis 

27th   Diane Adinolfi                                   

 John Leszewski 

30th  George Krafcik 

31st  Caroline Hoffmann 

Special Of fering   
Envelopes 

The month of August is designated 

for tParish he National Youth Fund 

PNCC.  members can donate to this 

fund by using your National Youth 

Fund PNCC envelope.  Also, if you 

are not a member and would like to 

donate to this fund, please use a Love 

Offering envelope that are in the 

church pews and mark it “National 

Youth Fund PNCC”.  This fund is 

used to help keep the cost down for 

Youth Convocations and camps. 
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   Spaghetti Dinners            Words for Thought         

Come and bring your friends to 

our weekly all-you-can-eat  spa-

ghetti dinners on Fridays from 

4:00-7:00pm. Dinners include 

salad, roll & butter, and your 

choice of a free beverage - either coffee, iced tea, 

or lemonade. Adults are just $6.00 and Children 

12yrs and younger are FREE.  There are also 

homemade desserts from our Ladies ANS Society 

for only $1.00 each. If you are bringing a large 

group, please contact Bob Canfield at 352-454-

8673. Please let him know how many are in your 

party and what time you will arrive, and he will 

reserve your table(s) for you. 

 We can look to God as                                               

our Father.  We can have a personal                              

sense of His love for us and His                                          

interest in us.  He is concerned                                       

about us as a father is concerned                                       

for his children.                                                                           
Billy Graham                                                                     

 

                        Sunday Breakfast Buf fet  

 

 

 

 

Come join our Sunday morning Breakfast Buffet in our social hall from 9am to 1pm.  Enjoy a spectacular all-you-can-

eat buffet filled with lots of different breakfast items to select.  Pancakes will be made to order at the kitchen window 

and the buffet includes: French toast, farm fresh scrambled eggs, bacon, sausage, corned beef hash, home fries, fresh 

fruit, bagels & cream cheese, cereals, along with Complimentary coffee, milk and iced tea.  All for only $10!   Children 

9 & under are only $5!   Now, here’s the other really cool part:  If you are a customer at our Friday night spaghetti      

dinner, you will receive a $2 discount coupon to that Sunday’s Breakfast Buffet! 

Our Friday Night Spaghetti Dinner and  Sunday Break-

fast Buffet has been a huge success and now we are in 

need of more  volunteers.  If this is something that you 

can help us out with, please see or contact Father Mark 

or Bob Canfield  352-454-8673 Even if you can only 

volunteer once a month it would be greatly appreciated.                        

Thank you!! 


